


 
To finish, WBC has been particularly unforthcoming in their consultation 
progress. The public has been kept in the dark regarding the PDO, with 
consultation held over a shortened period at a time when many were on holiday 
- government guidelines suggest that this should not have been the case. This is 
simply unacceptable given the significant and long lasting implications of such 
a plan. WBC has not been, in the minds of many, totally transparent in their 
dealings.  
 
Having researched and consulted on the various issues surrounding the PDO, 
there seems to be serious and very real flaws in what WBC are proposing. I 
hope that common sense and decency can win through and undermine the 
insidious pressures and connections that certain large scale developers can bring 
to bear.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 

 
 




